
For the week of 9/11/23

Hoover  
Happenings



Mrs. Suder’s Third Grade  
Class!

Our class had a great first week that was full of fun activities!

We have been practicing our reading stamina and been trying out 
all the different cozy reading spots. In math we started talking and 
learning about equal groups. In writing we had a great time reading 

words on Sweet Tarts and making sentences out of them. 

We also had a some fun with making agamographs for Patriot Day. 





In math we worked on finding solutions and showing our work on  
story problems about equal groups and skip counting: We are 
building up to multiplication. 

In ELA we worked on asking and answering questions about fiction 
and nonfiction texts. We also got comfy with books during 
independent reading. 

We also had some interesting conversations about maps! 

Mrs. Parmelee’s  
Third Grade Class





This week we did a fun team-building activity. The 
class was divided into 4 groups and they had to save 
their gummy worm who capsized and was about to 
drown! They only had a paperclip each to work 
together in saving him. They did a wonderful job and 
all agreed it was a fun (and delicious) activity! 

Mrs. Houston’s 
Fourth Grade Class





Ms. Johnson’s Fourth Grade Class
This week we collaborated in groups to

“Save Fred”
Using only paper clips and their team, the students 
had to get the gummy worm inside of the lifesaver 
under the cup. They were creative problem solvers. 





Fifth Grade Class

We had an eventful first full 
week of School! We began 
studying and comparing 
fictional and informational 
books, as well as brushing up on 
our independent writing skills! 
In math we’re exploring factors 
and multiples of numbers and 
how to make arrays!

Mr. 
Moline’s





STEAM

We celebrated Dot 
Day by using the 
Engineering Design 
Process to create an 
easel for Vashti!



Mrs. 
Bienstock’s 
Fifth Grade 
Class

Welcome Back!
We have been working hard 
getting to know the routines 
and expectations of being 5th 
graders and doing a great job! 

Congratulations to Marelynn 
and Olivia who won our weekly 
HOME READING STEPS 
competition for the first two 
weeks of school!





STEAM

We celebrated 
Dot Day by using 
the Engineering 
Design Process 
to create an 
easel for Vashti! 


